
For more information, contact: 
Micki Keck, mkeck@thewholeperson.org or 913-227-4298 (VP)

The Whole Person connects people with disabilities to 
the resources they need by supporting independent choice and 

advocating for positive change in the community. 

www.thewholeperson.org

Join us for the
Deaf Peer 

Support Group 
Come enjoy being with 

other deaf peers in a 
fun group environment 

to enjoy games, fellowship 
and snacks.

Tuesday, June 11, 2019
from 1:30 to 3:00 pm at 

The Whole Person
3710 Main, KCMO

Hosted by Micki Keck and 
Clark Corogenes of 
The Whole Person 


